
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH
FAYETTE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

On January 9, 2024, at 6:45
PM,  at  the  North  Fayette
Township Building located at
400  North  Branch  Road,
Oakdale, PA, 15071, the Board
of  Supervisors  shall  hold  a
Public  Hearing,  to  hear
testimony  and  take  public
comment  regarding  the
following:  AN APPLICATION
OF SHABU SHABU PA 2, LLC
TO  TRANSFER  A
RESTAURANT  LIQUOR
LICENSE  (NO.  R-12196)
FROM  THE  BOROUGH  OF
CARNEGIE  TO  THE
TOWNSHIP  OF  NORTH
FAYETTE FOR USE AT THE
PROPERTY LOCATED AT 140
QUINN DRIVE, PITTSBURGH,
PA 15275 (TAX PARCEL ID
NO. 412-J-8). On January 9,
2024,  at  its  regularly
scheduled public meeting, or
at  a  meeting  thereafter,  the
Board  of  Supervisors  will
consider, and may act on the
request to transfer the Liquor
license.   In  compliance  with
the  Americans  with
Disabilities  Act,  if  you  need
special  assistance  to
participate  in  this  hearing,
please  contact  the
Department of Administration
at (724) 693-3118. Notification
at least 48 hours prior to the
hearing  will  enable  the
Township to make reasonable
arrangements  to  ensure
accessibility to this hearing.

James Mangan, Township
Manager


